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MEMORANDUM FOR: chard Vcllmer, Assistant Director for
Systems Engineering, NRR
Robert Alexander, Chief '

.

Occurational Health Standards Branch, SD

FROM: Joseph D. Lafleur, Jr. , Assistant Director for
International Cooperation, IP

SUBJECT: CANCELLED MEETING WITH FRG BABCOCK REPRESENTATIVE

On October 5,1979, IP scheduled with your offices meetings with Dr. Atakan
of Babcock-Brown Boveri (BBR) in the Faderal Republic of Germany, who is
also a nuclear technician with the Gen.an KTA. The meetings had to be
cancelled due to conflicts with other staff meetings.

Dr. Atakan has sent a list of questions to NRC through the local BBR
representative (enclosed letter of October 12) and is asking NRC to submit
answers to these questions. I am sending a copy of the letter to each of

<m you. It seems appropriate that items 1 and 2 be answered by D0R and
i l item 3 by SD.V /Please advise Maxine Johnson (49-27788), IP, when your replies can be f

completed. j
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oseph Lafleur, Jr.

I Assist Director for
International Cooperation

I Office of International Programs

cc: E. Conti, SD
R. Neller, DSE

Enclosure:
Letter, Layer to Lafleur, dtd. 10/12/79
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